
Scholarship Program  
  
 For those of you who either participated or were able to attend the Scholarship 

Awards Program last evening, I thank you for your support on behalf of our students.  
Once again, it was a wonderful evening and the support continually displayed by this 
community for the students of the district is truly exceptional. 
 
  Yes, the following numbers from last evening are astounding! 
 
  1,131 scholarship awards were presented to 328 students by 310 donor 

organizations.  The awards represented $598,111.00 in scholarships presented to 
members of the Class of 2015. 

 
  Congratulations on your efforts for the  

Class of 2015.  
 

Once again, thank you for all your support! 
 

“2015” 

  


